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Scottish Borders Enduro Club

(SBEC MCC Ltd)

Newsletter November 2009

Dear Member

We are pleased to announce that we are now a Limited Liability Company, and would like to thank Paul Carlyle for steering us through the process.

In case you are unaware of who are the committee members of SBEC MCC Ltd, we are as follows:- Colin Hume (Chairman and Treasurer), Stuart Livingstone, Tracy Thomson, Paul Carlyle, Jim Patrick, and Rosie Patrick (Secretary)

And the legal bit:
SBEC MCC Limited is a company limited by guarantee and incorporated in Scotland with registered number 363350 having its registered office at 23A Chapel Street, Innerleithen, EH44 6HN.

Membership for 2010
You have been sent two membership forms, both complete with SAE’s, one for yourself and one for a mate.  We hope you would be happy to recommend the club to a friend.  AND you will also notice that every member for 2010 will receive a free

t-shirt.  These are pale grey in colour with our logo embroidered on the front left.  Please be sure to state your size when sending in your membership form.

T-shirts and Sweatshirts
We have also sweatshirts for sale – these are Navy hoodies with again our logo embroidered on the front left.  These will cost £25 including 2nd class postage and packing.  Extra T-shirts can be purchased at £10 including 2nd class postage and packing.  

We could also include other pieces of clothing if there is demand, so please let us know.

Club Champions for 2009

This was based on the two events that we ran this year, The Midge Run and our Joint Venture with ELRAT at Shiplaw.  Tracy then allocated points, as per the SACU championship to our members results from these events.  Our 2009 Champions Table is as follows:-

Expert  

Murray Thomson

40 pts
  
1st
           

 Scott Maxwell 

17 pts   
 2nd
Over 40
John Henderson  



1st
                  
Stuart Livingstone  



2nd
                   
Andrew McConnell  



3rd

Clubman 
Duncan McCormick 

40 pts

1st


Hamish Patrick


34 pts

2nd


Stuart Ross


28 pts

3rd


Allan Linton


15 pts

4th


Ian Harkes


13 pts

5th


Paul Carlyle


12 pts

6th
Clubman B
Homer Houston

20 pts

1st
Sportsman
Ian Main


40 pts

1st


Peter Nixon


32 pts

2nd


Adam Murray


17 pts

3rd


Gordon Copeland

 3 pts

4th
Although this year we are only awarding an engraved glass tankard to first place winners, next year we are hoping the membership will be greater and we will be able to award down to 3rd place.  So, your help in increasing our membership would have a positive effect on the awards in our championship.

We also wondered about having other categories so suggestions would be welcome, it goes without saying, only printable ones please!!

Interclub Team Event – Selkirk
We were unable to field a complete team, so we had a joint team with ELRAT.  Our team members were Murray Thomson, Duncan McCormick, Stuart Ross and Iain Main.  Thanks guys for riding on our behalf, the team came third.

Hare & Hounds Championship

New for 2010 is a Hare & Hounds Championship, consisting of 8 Rounds.  As it is a Championship it will be open to all riders having an SACU/ACU licence.  No rounds are closed to club events.

SBEC 2010 Events

We are planning to run 4 events next year:-

2 Championship enduros – 30th May – Dumfries and 17th October – venue tba.

and 

2 Championship hare & hounds – 4th July – Ashkirk and 22nd Aug – Sundhope

Our Club Championship 2010 will be based on these four events.

We are also planning on holding at least one training day, but have no venue or date set at present, but we are in negotiations.

No One Day Licences for 2010
You will not be able to get One Event Licences in 2010.  If you want to compete you will have to have a full years SACU licence. One event licences will only be available at closed to club events. 

Auditor Required
Would you or someone you know be willing to audit our accounts?  Pays lousy, in fact non existent, but thanks would be generous and a bottle of your favourite tipple would be forthcoming each year the service is provided.

AGM

This will be held next year, lots of notice will be given as to the where and when, in the hope that we will get a good turn out.

And last but not least

We wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a Good New Year

